
On Wed, Apr 18, 2018, Thea Gray <theagray@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
Ginger studiously ignored Fred's not-so-subtle  
ploys to get his hands on her knitting project,  
having foolishly embarked on a transcontinental  
cruise without his own.  
 

 
 
Reminder that tonight is knitting/crochet/ 
stitching/bitchin' night at BookShop WestPortal!  
As usual, we'll be there from 7 to 8:30. 
 
Also, anyone interested in participating in the  
L'Enveloppe knitalong should bring yarn to  
swatch to check their gauge. BTW, I am using  
a yarn that is a knitting teacher's worst nightmare:  
black bouclé. Be nice to yourself and consider  
a not-too-fuzzy, not-too-dark yarn for your project  
so it's easier to count your stitches and rows.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you tonight, no matter  
what you're stitchin'! 
 
Hugs, 
Thea 
 


